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To Whom It May Concern:

I have the great pleasure of recommending my friend and former colleague Professor David E. Harmon. I have known and worked closely with professor Harmon for over 10 years, since we became colleagues at the Savannah College of Art and Design where we were hired as Foundations specialists. Mr. Harmon distinguished himself very quickly by his warm and collegial nature, enthusiasm for teaching and classroom expertise. 

Professor Harmon is an accomplished studio artist of uncommon skill and sensitivity who has exhibited extensively in the United States. As a colleague professor Harmon has been consistently positive, enthusiastic, courteous, considerate, inspiring, supportive, flexible, caring, and gentle. 

In addition professor Harmon is one of the finest, and most versatile and responsible persons I have ever known. He deeply cares for the success of his students. Professor Harmon is by nature generous and engaged, always available for extra help and the pursuit of further learning opportunities for his students. His expertise is broad, such that allows him to teach a variety of subjects in foundation studies, studio classes, as well as art history. Professor Harmon's many years of experience as an administrator and department chair translates into total confidence in his role as an art educator.During the time that I worked with Professor Harmon, he conducted himself according to the highest standards, his experience, skill and dedication to the profession are an asset that is hard to measure. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Ruben Salinas

Professor of Art

SUNY-Oneonta 

1-607-441-3740
salinas@oneonta.edu
 
